
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 9/9/2013 2:14:06 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: SED Quality Review Plan for PG&E PSEP 

Laura, 

I'm not ready to meet on this yet. Have to work out a couple of things first. Will get back to 
you. 

Thanks, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2013 2:09 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: RE: SED Quality Review Plan for PG&E PSEP 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


I'm reminded today that we haven't gotten back to you on this. We have mostly questions 
about how you actually intend to use this. 

What do you think is the best next step? Should we have a joint meeting to talk? I'm thinking 
it would be Jane and Colin primarily, possibly Sumeet. 

Let me know and we can get something set up. 

Thanks very much for sharing it! 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 5:04 PM 

Redacted Doll, Laura; Yura, Jane To: Bigras, Pierre; 
Cc: Solis, Maria 
Subject: SED Quality Review Plan for PG&E PSEP 

Hi, 

I'm very pleased to be sharing a first draft version of the SED Quality Review Plan for PG&E 
PSEP. This document is intended to provide an overview to the methodology that SED staff 
intends to use going forward in providing regulatory oversight to PG&E PSEP work. We are 
hoping to make this document public in the near future. 

Please let us know what comments, questions or suggestions you might have. This is intended 
to be a 'living document' and will be updated going forward as well. 

Kind Regards, 

Liza 

PS: Big "thank you" got to Maria for putting this together! 
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Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone:415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiy/pnvacy/customer/ 
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